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can change two lives, why not four? Or ten? They adopt
twenty. But how do they weigh the needs of unknown
children in distress against the needs of the children
they already have? Another couple founds a leprosy
colony in the wilderness in India, living in huts with
no walls, knowing that their two small children may
contract leprosy or be eaten by panthers. The children
survive. But what if they hadn't? How would their
parents' risk have been judged? We honour such
generosity and high ideals; but when we call people 'dogooders' there is scepticism in it, even hostility. Why
do moral people make us uneasy? Between her stories,
MacFarquhar threads a lively history of the novels,
philosophy, social science, and self-help that have
contributed to a deep suspicion of do-gooders in Western
culture. Through its sympathetic and beautifully vivid
storytelling, Strangers Drowning confronts us with
fundamental questions about what it means to be human.
In a world of strangers drowning in need, how much
should we help, and how much can we help? Is it right to
care for strangers even at the expense of those we are
closest to? Moving and provocative, Strangers Drowning
challenges us to think about what we value most, and
why.
Moral Uncertainty William MacAskill 2020 How should we
make decisions when we're uncertain about what we ought,
morally, to do? Decision-making in the face of
fundamental moral uncertainty is underexplored terrain:
MacAskill, Bykvist, and Ord argue that there are
distinctive norms by which it is governed, and which
depend on the nature of one's moral beliefs.
Mastering Java Michael B. White 2018-12-13 While other
books only touch on the subject, this book is designed
to provide in-depth guidance so that the reader can
become a java master. There are lots of examples as this
book guides the reader from a beginner to advanced
level. The reader will learn: Chapter 1: Java Basics
Chapter 2: Java Data Structures and Algorithms Chapter
3: Java Web Development Chapter 4: Java GUI Programming
Chapter 5: Object-Oriented Programming Chapter 6: Java
Interview Questions
Designing Your New Work Life Bill Burnett 2021-10-26
From the authors of the #1 New York Times bestseller
Designing Your Life comes a revised, fully up-to-date
edition of Designing Your New Work Life, a timely,
urgently needed book that shows us how to transform our
new uncharted work life into a meaningful dream job or
company. With practical, useful tools, tips, and design
ideas that show us how to navigate disruption (global,
regional, or personal) and create new possibilities for
our post-COVID work world and beyond. Bill Burnett and
Dave Evans successfully taught graduate and
undergraduate students at Stanford University and
readers of their best-selling book, Designing Your Life
("The prototype for a happy life." —Brian Lehrer, NPR),
that designers don't analyze, worry, think, complain
their way forward; they build their way forward. And now
more than ever, we all need creative and adaptable tools
to cope with the chaos caused by COVID-19. In Designing
Your New Work Life, Burnett and Evans show us how design

10 Career Essentials Donna Dunning 2010-12-15 There are
many books to help you choose a career, but few to help
you excel in the workplace once you are working. Over
the course of a lifetime, people can spend 80,000 hours
on the job. With this much time invested, author Donna
Dunning asserts that your career should be interesting,
motivating and rewarding. And in our competitive,
rapidly changing society, you need to know how to be
effective and competent at work or you may find yourself
unemployed or passed over for promotion. Focusing on
day-to-day behaviour and providing practical tips and
strategies, 10 Career Essentials becomes your personal
career coach by showing you how to work effectively, get
recognition and steer your career in the direction you
want to go. The ideas such as optimizing your outlook,
exceeding expectation and thriving in uncertainty may
sound simple, but applying them takes skill and
practice. 10 Career Essentials provides the key selfassessment tools and tips to stimulate learning and
improve your ability to implement your personal career
strategy to its fullest.
The 4-Hour Work Week Timothy Ferriss 2007 Offers
techniques and strategies for increasing income while
cutting work time in half, and includes advice for
leading a more fulfilling life.
Amigos Del Otro Lado Gloria Anzaldúa 1993 Did you come
from Mexico? An Mexican-American defends Joaquin, a boyy
frp, Mexico who came across the border. The Border
Patrol is looking for him and his mother who are hiding.
His newly found friend Prietita took him to the Herb
Lady to help him with red welts.
Inadequate Equilibria (Draft Version) Eliezer Yudkowsky
2017-11-16
How to Find Fulfilling Work Roman Krznaric 2012-05-10
The desire for fulfilling work is one of the great
aspirations of our age and this inspirational book
reveals how one might make it a reality. It explores the
competing claims we face for money and status while
doing something meaningful and in tune with our talents.
Drawing on wisdom about work that is to be found in
sociology, psychology, history and philosophy, Roman
Krznaric sets out a practical and innovative guide to
negotiating the labyrinth of choices, overcoming the
fear of change, and finding a career that makes you
thrive. One in the new series of books from The School
of Life, launched May 2012: How to Stay Sane by Philippa
Perry How to Find Fulfilling Work by Roman Krznaric How
to Worry Less About Money by John Armstrong How to
Change the World by John-Paul Flintoff How to Thrive in
the Digital Age by Tom Chatfield How to Think More About
Sex by Alain de Botton
Strangers Drowning Larissa MacFarquhar 2015-09-29 What
does it mean to devote yourself wholly to helping
others? In Strangers Drowning, Larissa MacFarquhar seeks
out people living lives of extreme ethical commitment,
and tells their intimate stories: their stubborn
integrity and their compromises; their bravery and their
recklessness; their wrenching dilemmas. A couple adopts
two children in distress. But then they think: if they
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thinking can transform our present job, and how it can
improve our experience of work in times of disruption.
All disruption is personal, write Burnett and Evans, as
with the life-altering global pandemic we are living
through now. Designing Your New Work Life makes clear
that disruption is the new normal, that it is here to
stay and that it is accelerating. And in the book's new
chapters, Burnett and Evans show us step by step, how to
design our way through disruption and how to stay ahead
of it—and thrive. Burnett and Evans's Disruption Design
offers us a radical new concept that makes use of the
designer mindsets: Curiosity, Reframing, Radical
collaboration, Awareness, Bias to action, Storytelling,
to find our way through these unchartered times. In
Designing Your New Work Life, Burnett and Evans show us,
with tools, tips, and design ideas, how we can make new
possibilities available even when our lives have been
disrupted (be it globally, regionally, or personally),
giving us the tools to enjoy the present moment and
allowing us to begin to prototype our possible future.
Famine, Affluence, and Morality Peter Singer 2015-11-10
First published in 1972, Singer's essay argued that
choosing not to send life-saving money to starving
people on the other side of the earth is the moral
equivalent of neglecting to save drowning children
because we prefer not to muddy our shoes. In this
publication, his essay is accompanied by other pieces on
our obligations to others, as well as a new introduction
that discusses Singer's current thinking.
Occupational Outlook Handbook United States. Bureau of
Labor Statistics 1976
Designing Your Work Life Bill Burnett 2020-02-25 When
Designing Your Life was published in 2016, Stanford’s
Bill Burnett and Dave Evans taught readers how to use
design thinking to build meaningful, fulfilling lives
(“Life has questions. They have answers.” –The New York
Times). The book struck a chord, becoming an instant #1
New York Times bestseller. Now, in DESIGNING YOUR WORK
LIFE: How to Thrive and Change and Find Happiness at
Work they apply that transformative thinking to the
place we spend more time than anywhere else: work.
DESIGNING YOUR WORK LIFE teaches readers how to create
the job they want—without necessarily leaving the job
they already have. “Increasingly, it’s up to workers to
define their own happiness and success in this evermoving landscape,” they write, and chapter by chapter,
they demonstrate how to build positive change, wherever
you are in your career. Whether you want to stay in your
job and make it a more meaningful experience, or if you
decide it’s time to move on, Evans and Burnett show you
how to visualize and build a work-life that is
productive, engaged, meaningful, and more fun.
Designing Your Life Bill Burnett 2016-09-20 #1 NEW YORK
TIMES BEST SELLER • At last, a book that shows you how
to build—design—a life you can thrive in, at any age or
stage Designers create worlds and solve problems using
design thinking. Look around your office or home—at the
tablet or smartphone you may be holding or the chair you
are sitting in. Everything in our lives was designed by
someone. And every design starts with a problem that a
designer or team of designers seeks to solve. In this
book, Bill Burnett and Dave Evans show us how design
thinking can help us create a life that is both
meaningful and fulfilling, regardless of who or where we
are, what we do or have done for a living, or how young
or old we are. The same design thinking responsible for
amazing technology, products, and spaces can be used to
design and build your career and your life, a life of
fulfillment and joy, constantly creative and productive,
one that always holds the possibility of surprise.
How Words Get Good Rebecca Lee 2022-03-17 'A
masterpiece' - Daily Mail 'A fascinating and funny look
at what really goes into the making of a book' Sunday
Times 'Inject this straight into my veins!' Lucy Mangan
'Engaging, informative, and fascinating!' David Bellos,
80000-hours-find-a-fulfilling-career-that-does-good

author of Is That a Fish in Your Ear? Once upon a time,
a writer had an idea. They wrote it down. But what
happened next? Join Rebecca Lee, professional wordimprover, as she embarks on the fascinating journey to
find out how a book gets from author's brain to finished
copy. She'll learn the dark arts of ghostwriters,
uncover the hidden beauty of typesetting and find out
which words end up in books (and why). And along the
way, her quest will be punctuated by a litany of littleknown considerations that make a big impact: ellipses,
indexes, hyphens, esoteric grammar and juicy errata
slips. Whoops. From foot-and-note disease to the town of
Index, Missouri - turn the page to discover how books
get made and words get good. Or, at least, better.
So Good They Can't Ignore You Cal Newport 2016-12-01 Cal
Newport's clearly-written manifesto flies in the face of
conventional wisdom by suggesting that it should be a
person's talent and skill - and not necessarily their
passion - that determines their career path. Newport,
who graduated from Dartmouth College (Phi Beta Kappa)
and earned a PhD. from MIT, contends that trying to find
what drives us, instead of focusing on areas in which we
naturally excel, is ultimately harmful and frustrating
to job seekers. The title is a direct quote from
comedian Steve Martin who, when once asked why he was
successful in his career, immediately replied: "Be so
good they can't ignore you" and that's the main basis
for Newport's book. Skill and ability trump passion.
Inspired by former Apple CEO Steve Jobs' famous Stanford
University commencement speech in which Jobs urges
idealistic grads to chase their dreams, Newport takes
issue with that advice, claiming that not only is thsi
advice Pollyannish, but that Jobs himself never followed
his own advice. From there, Newport presents compelling
scientific and contemporary case study evidence that the
key to one's career success is to find out what you do
well, where you have built up your 'career capital,' and
then to put all of your efforts into that direction.
50 Ways to Get a Job Dev Aujla 2018-04-03 A new
personalized way to find the perfect job—while staying
calm during the process. You are so much more than a
resume or job application, but how can you communicate
that to your potential employer? You need to learn to
ask the right questions, stop using job sites, and start
doing the work that actually counts. Based on
information gained from over 400,000 individuals who
have used these exercises, this book reveals career
expert Dev Aujla’s tried-and-tested method for job
seekers at every stage of their career. Filled with
anecdotes and advice from professionals ranging from a
wilderness guide to an architect, it includes quick-step
exercises that help you avoid the common pitfalls of
navigating a modern career. Whether you've just decided
to start the hunt or you're gearing up for a big
interview, 50 Ways to Get a Job will keep you poised,
on-track, and motivated right up to landing your dream
career.
The Career Equation: Coaching a Culture of Career
Conversations Erica Sosna 2021-05-14 The Career
Equation® allows coaches and talent professionals to
offer their clients and staff the clarity to enable them
to take meaningful action. Whether it is to commit fully
to the work they are doing, to make a lateral move
within their existing firm, or to try something
completely new, the Equation addresses the selfknowledge and self-management needed for them to own
their careers. We all have unique talents and skills and
the Equation can help people find their place in the
world of work. The reader will learn how to: •Make use
of The Career Equation® •Create a career design •Prepare
their clients for a career conversation •Help their
clients overcome mental barriers This book will change
the way coaches, mentors, career advisors and
performance professionals support their clients to
achieve maximum satisfaction from their work. “The
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Career Equation is exceptionally swift and effective,
simple to learn, share and use with talent at all stages
of their career.” James Sparrow, Chief Executive Officer
EMEA at Savills “The Career Equation is must-read text
for parents, personal tutors, HR managers, team leaders,
careers advisers and coaches. An easy guide for
importance career conversations in our ever-changing
environment.” Dr Helen Smith, Faculty Head of Coaching
and Mentoring for Business and Law, Department of People
and Performance “This book is a great resource for
career professionals, offering tools and ideas that get
to the heart of what we mean by career success.” John
Lees, Author of How to Get A Job You Love “This book
helps to discover the simple and effective model that
has enabled me to have valuable career conversations,
and more importantly, see the positive results when
individuals are making the choices aligned to their
strengths and passions.” Aneta Jajkowksa, People &
Organisation Partner / Your Career Plan Accredited Coach
Erica Sosna is a career consultant expert, a TEDx
Speaker, founder of Career Matters and bestselling
author of Your Life Plan. Erica’s work has transformed
the career direction and aspirations of professionals
all over the world. Her company, Career Matters,
accredits professional coaches in her Career Equation
method. Find out more at www.ericasosna.com
80,000 Hours Benjamin J. Todd 2016-12-10 Find a
fulfilling career that tackles the world's most pressing
problems, using this guide based on five years of
research alongside academics at Oxford. You have about
80,000 hours in your career: 40 hours a week, 50 weeks a
year, for 40 years. This means your choice of career is
one of the most important decisions you'll ever make.
Make the right choices, and you can help solve some of
the world's most pressing problems, as well as have a
more rewarding, interesting life. For such an important
decision, however, there's surprisingly little good
advice out there. Most career advice focuses on things
like how to write a CV, and much of the rest is just
(misleading) platitudes like "follow your passion". Most
people we speak to don't even use career advice - they
just speak to friends and try to figure it out for
themselves. When it comes to helping others with your
career the advice usually assumes you need to work as a
teacher, doctor, charity worker, and so on, even though
these paths might not be a good fit for you, and were
not what the highest-impact people in history did. This
guide is based on five years of research conducted
alongside academics at the University of Oxford. It aims
to help you find a career you enjoy, you're good at, and
that tackles the world's most pressing problems. It
covers topics like: 1. What makes for a dream job, and
why "follow your passion" can be misleading. 2. Why the
most effective ways to make a difference aren't always
the obvious ones like working at a charity, or becoming
a doctor. 3. How to compare global problems, like
climate change and education, in terms of their scale
and urgency. 4. How to discover and develop your
strengths. It's also full of practical tips and tools.
You'll come away with a plan to use your 80,000 hours in
a way that's fulfilling and high impact. What people are
saying "Based on evidence and good sense, not
platitudes" - Steven Pinker, New York Times bestselling
author Johnstone Family Professor of Psychology at
Harvard University. "This incredible group is helping
people have a greater social impact with their careers."
- Sue Desmond-Hellmann, CEO of the Bill and Melinda
Gates Foundation. "Every college grad should read this"
- Tim Urban, creator of Wait But Why. Read more online
This book is based on the free guide you can find on the
80,000 Hours website, where you can find many more
articles and our most up-to-date content. All profits
from the book are used to fund 80,000 Hours, expanding
our research and enabling us to reach more people. About
the authors 80,000 Hours is an independent non-profit
80000-hours-find-a-fulfilling-career-that-does-good

founded in Oxford in 2011. It performs research into
career choice, and provides online and in-person advice.
Benjamin Todd is the CEO and co-founder of 80,000 Hours.
He grew the organization from a student society at
Oxford to a non-profit that's raised $1.3m in donations,
and has 100,000 monthly readers. He has a Master's
degree in Physics and Philosophy from Oxford, and speaks
Chinese, badly. Ben is advised by the rest of the 80,000
Hours team, including Professor Will MacAskill, author
of Doing Good Better, co-founder of the Effective
Altruism movement, and one of the youngest tenured
professors of philosophy in the world.
The Most Good You Can Do Peter Singer 2015-04-07 An
argument for putting sentiment aside and maximizing the
practical impact of our donated dollars: “Powerful,
provocative” (Nicholas Kristof, The New York Times).
Peter Singer’s books and ideas have been disturbing our
complacency ever since the appearance of Animal
Liberation. Now he directs our attention to a
challenging new movement in which his own ideas have
played a crucial role: effective altruism. Effective
altruism is built upon the simple but profoundly
unsettling idea that living a fully ethical life
involves doing the “most good you can do.” Such a life
requires a rigorously unsentimental view of charitable
giving: to be a worthy recipient of our support, an
organization must be able to demonstrate that it will do
more good with our money or our time than other options
open to us. Singer introduces us to an array of
remarkable people who are restructuring their lives in
accordance with these ideas, and shows how,
paradoxically, living altruistically often leads to
greater personal fulfillment than living for oneself.
Doing the Most Good develops the challenges Singer has
made, in the New York Times and Washington Post, to
those who donate to the arts, and to charities focused
on helping our fellow citizens, rather than those for
whom we can do the most good. Effective altruists are
extending our knowledge of the possibilities of living
less selfishly, and of allowing reason, rather than
emotion, to determine how we live. Doing the Most Good
offers new hope for our ability to tackle the world’s
most pressing problems.
The Life You Can Save Peter Singer 2009-03-03 For the
first time in history, eradicating world poverty is
within our reach. Yet around the world, a billion people
struggle to live each day on less than many of us pay
for bottled water. In The Life You Can Save, Peter
Singer uses ethical arguments, illuminating examples,
and case studies of charitable giving to show that our
current response to world poverty is not only
insufficient but morally indefensible. The Life You Can
Save teaches us to be a part of the solution, helping
others as we help ourselves.
The Precipice Toby Ord 2020-03-24 This urgent and eyeopening book makes the case that protecting humanity's
future is the central challenge of our time. If all goes
well, human history is just beginning. Our species could
survive for billions of years - enough time to end
disease, poverty, and injustice, and to flourish in ways
unimaginable today. But this vast future is at risk.
With the advent of nuclear weapons, humanity entered a
new age, where we face existential catastrophes - those
from which we could never come back. Since then, these
dangers have only multiplied, from climate change to
engineered pathogens and artificial intelligence. If we
do not act fast to reach a place of safety, it will soon
be too late. Drawing on over a decade of research, The
Precipice explores the cutting-edge science behind the
risks we face. It puts them in the context of the
greater story of humanity: showing how ending these
risks is among the most pressing moral issues of our
time. And it points the way forward, to the actions and
strategies that can safeguard humanity. An Oxford
philosopher committed to putting ideas into action, Toby
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Ord has advised the US National Intelligence Council,
the UK Prime Minister's Office, and the World Bank on
the biggest questions facing humanity. In The Precipice,
he offers a startling reassessment of human history, the
future we are failing to protect, and the steps we must
take to ensure that our generation is not the last. "A
book that seems made for the present moment." —New
Yorker
Quotations from Chairman Mao Tsetung Zedong Mao 1990
The Effective Altruism Handbook Ryan Carey 2015-04-23
The Effective Altruism Handbook is a compilation of
essays about how do more good with limited resources. It
presents much of the intellectual progress of the
effective altruism movement, a group dedicated to
discovering and carrying out the most effective
philanthropic interventions.It features a range of
problems that we ask when considering how to have an
impact, and many that we don't think to ask at all,
across areas such as charity evaluation, career choice
and cause selection.Its contributors include Professors
Peter Singer and William MacAskill, who provide the
introduction, and the leaders of a wide range of
organisations, who discuss how they seek to put this
movement's ideas into practice.
Change of Heart Nick Cooney 2010-12-01 An easy-to-use
psychology primer for anyone wanting to spread
progressive social change. Developed so that nonprofits, community organizers and others can make
science-driven decisions in their advocacy work.
10th Anniversary Edition The Life You Can Save Peter
Singer 2019-12-01 In this Tenth Anniversary Edition of
The Life You Can Save, Peter Singer brings his landmark
book up to date. In addition to restating his compelling
arguments about how we should respond to extreme
poverty, he examines the progress we are making and
recounts how the first edition transformed the lives
both of readers and the people they helped. Learn how
you can be part of the solution, doing good for others
while adding fulfillment to your own life.
Good Work If You Can Get It Jason Brennan 2020-05-05
Read it, and you will come away ready to hit the ground
running.
Deep Work Cal Newport 2016-01-05 Read the Wall Street
Journal Bestseller for "cultivating intense focus" for
fast, powerful performance results for achieving success
and true meaning in one's professional life (Adam Grant,
author of Give and Take). Deep work is the ability to
focus without distraction on a cognitively demanding
task. It's a skill that allows you to quickly master
complicated information and produce better results in
less time. Deep Work will make you better at what you do
and provide the sense of true fulfillment that comes
from craftsmanship. In short, deep work is like a super
power in our increasingly competitive twenty-first
century economy. And yet, most people have lost the
ability to go deep-spending their days instead in a
frantic blur of e-mail and social media, not even
realizing there's a better way. In Deep Work, author and
professor Cal Newport flips the narrative on impact in a
connected age. Instead of arguing distraction is bad, he
instead celebrates the power of its opposite. Dividing
this book into two parts, he first makes the case that
in almost any profession, cultivating a deep work ethic
will produce massive benefits. He then presents a
rigorous training regimen, presented as a series of four
"rules," for transforming your mind and habits to
support this skill. 1. Work Deeply 2. Embrace Boredom 3.
Quit Social Media 4. Drain the Shallows A mix of
cultural criticism and actionable advice, Deep Work
takes the reader on a journey through memorable storiesfrom Carl Jung building a stone tower in the woods to
focus his mind, to a social media pioneer buying a
round-trip business class ticket to Tokyo to write a
book free from distraction in the air-and no-nonsense
advice, such as the claim that most serious
80000-hours-find-a-fulfilling-career-that-does-good

professionals should quit social media and that you
should practice being bored. Deep Work is an
indispensable guide to anyone seeking focused success in
a distracted world. An Amazon Best Book of 2016 Pick in
Business & Leadership Wall Street Journal Business
Bestseller A Business Book of the Week at 800-CEO-READ
The Scout Mindset Julia Galef 2021-04-13 "...an engaging
and enlightening account from which we all can
benefit."—The Wall Street Journal A better way to combat
knee-jerk biases and make smarter decisions, from Julia
Galef, the acclaimed expert on rational decision-making.
When it comes to what we believe, humans see what they
want to see. In other words, we have what Julia Galef
calls a "soldier" mindset. From tribalism and wishful
thinking, to rationalizing in our personal lives and
everything in between, we are driven to defend the ideas
we most want to believe—and shoot down those we don't.
But if we want to get things right more often, argues
Galef, we should train ourselves to have a "scout"
mindset. Unlike the soldier, a scout's goal isn't to
defend one side over the other. It's to go out, survey
the territory, and come back with as accurate a map as
possible. Regardless of what they hope to be the case,
above all, the scout wants to know what's actually true.
In The Scout Mindset, Galef shows that what makes scouts
better at getting things right isn't that they're
smarter or more knowledgeable than everyone else. It's a
handful of emotional skills, habits, and ways of looking
at the world—which anyone can learn. With fascinating
examples ranging from how to survive being stranded in
the middle of the ocean, to how Jeff Bezos avoids
overconfidence, to how superforecasters outperform CIA
operatives, to Reddit threads and modern partisan
politics, Galef explores why our brains deceive us and
what we can do to change the way we think.
Bring Your Brain to Work Art Markman 2019-05-21 To
succeed at work, first you need to understand your own
brain If you're in a job interview, how should you think
about the mindset of the interviewer? If you've just
been promoted, how do you handle the tensions of
managing former peers? And what are the telltale mental
signs that it's time to start planning your next career
move? We know that psychology can teach us much about
behaviors and challenges relevant to work, such as
making better decisions, influencing people, and dealing
with stress. But many popular books on these topics
analyze them as universal human phenomena without
providing real-life, constructive career help. Bring
Your Brain to Work changes all that. Professor, author,
and popular radio host Art Markman focuses on three
essential elements of a successful career--getting a
job, excelling at work, and finding your next position-and expertly illustrates how cognitive science,
especially psychology, sheds fascinating and useful
light on each of these elements. To succeed at a job
interview, for example, you need to understand the
mindset of the interviewer and know how to come across
as exactly the individual the company wants to hire. To
keep that job, it's critical to master the mental
challenge of learning every day. Finally, careers
require constant development, so you need to be able to
sense when it's time to move up or out and to prepare
yourself for the move. So many of the hurdles you face
throughout your career are, first and foremost,
psychological challenges, and Markman shows you how to
use your different mental systems--motivational, social,
and cognitive--to manage them more effectively.
Integrating the latest research with engaging stories
and examples from across the professional spectrum,
Bring Your Brain to Work gets inside your head, helping
you to succeed through a better understanding of
yourself and those around you.
The War of the Worlds H. G. Wells 2017-01-01 When a
meteorite lands in Surrey, the locals don't know what to
make of it. But as Martians emerge and begin killing
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bystanders, it quickly becomes clear—England is under
attack. Armed soldiers converge on the scene to ward off
the invaders, but meanwhile, more Martian cylinders land
on Earth, bringing reinforcements. As war breaks out
across England, the locals must fight for their lives,
but life on Earth will never be the same. This is an
unabridged version of one of the first fictional
accounts of extraterrestrial invasion. H. G. Wells's
military science fiction novel was first published in
book form in 1898, and is considered a classic of
English literature.
How to Create a Vegan World Tobias Leenaert 2017 In this
thought-provoking book, Tobias Leenaert leaves welltrodden animal advocacy paths and takes a fresh look at
the strategies, objectives, and communication of the
vegan and animal rights movement. He argues that, given
our present situation, with entire societies dependent
on using animals, we need a very pragmatic approach. How
to Create a Vegan World contains many valuable ideas and
insights for both budding advocates for animals and
seasoned activists, organizational leaders, and even
entrepreneurs.
The Riddler: Fantastic Puzzles from FiveThirtyEight
Oliver Roeder 2018-10-09 “A modern, smart puzzle book,
unlike anything I’ve seen before, whose math and logic
challenges will stretch your brain in new ways.”—Will
Shortz, New York Times crossword editor and NPR
puzzlemaster The most mind-bending puzzles on the
internet appear weekly in Oliver Roeder’s “The Riddler”
column. Presented by Nate Silver’s FiveThirtyEight, this
first-ever collection features the column’s most popular
problems, along with six never-before-published puzzles,
all exploring the math implicit in everyday occurences.
The simplest require a mere flash of insight, while the
toughest involve deep applications of analysis and
probability theory. Designed to appeal to a range of
skill levels, The Riddler is a must-have for any math or
puzzle enthusiast.
Happiness at Work: Be Resilient, Motivated, and
Successful - No Matter What Srikumar Rao 2010-03-26
Learn to create resilience and happiness no matter
what’s going on in your life In these tough times, there
are few people who are completely happy with the current
conditions. From business executives to the everyday Joe
or Jane, everyone seems to be going through a rough
economic and personal crunch. But acclaimed business
school Professor Srikumar Rao says that we can learn to
create joy no matter what else may be going on around
us. Rao shows you that it isn't the negative thing that
happens to you that causes your unhappiness, it's how
you see it. Happiness at Work is a thought-provoking new
title that moves the mind away from negativity and
forces you to resist labeling situations as "bad", but
rather seeing them as neutral. Happiness at Work
provides: Surprising ways of looking at change and
problem-solving Exercises that shift one’s perspective
Learn the vital wisdom necessary to achieving a joyful,
successful life as you define it through greater
resilience and a strong inner core. Get it now with The
Happiness Choice. "Follow Srikumar Rao’s instructions
and you will enjoy the journey to more happiness and
meaning in your life, no matter what!" --Marshall
Goldsmith, author of What Got You Here Won’t Get You
There "Happiness at Work brings new understanding of the
essential role happiness plays in workplace learning and
performance. Srikumar Rao’s guidelines for our journey
to leadership include aspects rarely explored and newly
significant." --Frances Hesselbein, chairman and
founding president, Leader to Leader Institute/Drucker
Foundation for Nonprofit Management "This book is a
treasure chest full of wisdom. Each and every one of its
34 chapters introduced me to or reminded me of a very
important principle for living a happy and successful
life." --Jack Canfield, co-creator of the Chicken Soup
for the Soul® series and coauthor of The Success
80000-hours-find-a-fulfilling-career-that-does-good

Principles
Your Next 40,000 Hours Elaine Siu 2021-08-24 On average,
we spend about 80,000 hours in our lifetime working.
Most of us spend that time in the workforce without
being in touch with the impact we could make if we
listened more closely to our heart and followed our
dreams. Your Next 40,000 Hours speaks to career
professionals who want to engage with finding purposeful
work and changing the world in an authentic and powerful
way. Join author Elaine Siu on her journey into an
illuminating second career, along with the stories of
other extraordinary dreamers. Your Next 40,000 Hours is
the destined wakeup call that will inspire you to create
a fulfilling livelihood that lifts your soul, as well as
the world. Learn why it's important to find purpose in
our work; how to let go of social conditionings that are
keeping you stuck; and how this pursuit eventually leads
to divine transcendence. Get ready to reinvent yourself
and launch a life-changing second career beyond your
wildest dreams!
Effective Altruism Hilary Greaves 2019-09-12 This is the
first collective study of the thinking behind the
effective altruism movement. This movement comprises a
growing global community of people who organise
significant parts of their lives around the two key
concepts represented in its name. Altruism is the idea
that if we use a significant portion of the resources in
our possession—whether money, time, or talents—with a
view to helping others then we can improve the world
considerably. When we do put such resources to
altruistic use, it is crucial to focus on how much good
this or that intervention is reasonably expected to do
per unit of resource expended (as a gauge of
effectiveness). We can try to rank various possible
actions against each other to establish which will do
the most good with the resources expended. Thus we could
aim to rank various possible kinds of action to
alleviate poverty against one another, or against
actions aimed at very different types of outcome,
focused perhaps on animal welfare or future generations.
The scale and organisation of the effective altruism
movement encourage careful dialogue on questions that
have perhaps long been there, throwing them into new and
sharper relief, and giving rise to previously unnoticed
questions. In this volume a team of internationally
recognised philosophers, economists, and political
theorists present refined and in-depth explorations of
issues that arise once one takes seriously the twin
ideas of altruistic commitment and effectiveness.
What We Owe the Future William MacAskill 2022-08-16
“This book will change your sense of how grand the sweep
of human history could be, where you fit into it, and
how much you could do to change it for the better. It's
as simple, and as ambitious, as that.” —Ezra Klein An
Oxford philosopher makes the case for “longtermism” —
that positively influencing the long-term future is a
key moral priority of our time The fate of the world is
in our hands. Humanity’s written history spans only five
thousand years. Our yet-unwritten future could last for
millions more – or it could end tomorrow. Astonishing
numbers of people could lead lives of great happiness or
unimaginable suffering, or never live at all, depending
on what we choose to do today. In What We Owe The
Future, philosopher William MacAskill argues for
longtermism, that idea that positively influencing the
distant future is a key moral priority of our time. From
this perspective, it’s not enough to reverse climate
change or avert the next pandemic. We must ensure that
civilization would rebound if it collapsed; counter the
end of moral progress; and prepare for a planet where
the smartest beings are digital, not human. If we put
humanity’s course to right, our grandchildren’s
grandchildren will thrive, knowing we did everything we
could to give them a world full of justice, hope and
beauty.
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is, the best career is not one where you only do what
you love, but one where you honor who you are. In You
Turn, counterterrorism professional turned career coach
Ashley Stahl shares the strategies she's used to help
thousands ditch their Monday blues, get clarity on what
work lights them up, and devise an action plan to create
a career they love. This book gives readers access to
Stahl's coveted 11-step roadmap that has guided
thousands of coaching clients in 31 countries to selfdiscovery and success. Throughout her process, you'll: •
Discover your Core Skillset. Uncover your gifts and
talents to create an intentional career path that's
fulfilling and aligned with who you are—and what you're
good at. • Understand your "Inner Money Blueprint."
Discover the root of your money mindset, and how to
break free of financial limitation. • Clarify your Core
Interests. Identify the difference between a passion,
gift, and calling so you can get clear on what's meant
to be a hobby-and what's meant to be a career! • Become
your own coach. Walk away with a unique set of tools for
staying true to your best self in times of stress,
frustration, or anxiety. Whether you're considering a
career pivot, or just curious about what else is
possible for you, it's time to make a "you turn"—to get
unstuck, discover your true self, and thrive (not just
survive) in your career.
Late Bloomers Rich Karlgaard 2021-01-19 A groundbreaking
exploration of what it means to be a late bloomer in a
culture obsessed with SAT scores and early success, and
how finding one's way later in life can be an advantage
to long-term achievement and happiness. We live in a
society where kids and parents are obsessed with early
achievement, from getting perfect scores on SATs to
getting into Ivy League colleges to landing an amazing
job at Google or Facebook--or even better, creating a
startup with the potential to be the next Google or
Facebook or Uber. We see software coders becoming
millionaires or even billionaires before age 30 and feel
we are failing if we are not one of them. But there is
good news. A lot of us--most of us--do not explode out
of the gates in life. That was true for author Rich
Karlgaard, who had a mediocre academic career at
Stanford (which he got into by a fluke), and after
graduating, worked as a dishwasher, nightwatchman, and
typing temp before finally finding the inner motivation
and drive that ultimately led him to start up a hightech magazine in Silicon Valley, and eventually to
become the publisher of Forbes magazine. There is a
scientific explanation for why so many of us bloom later
in life. The executive function of our brains doesn't
mature until age 25--and later for some. In fact our
brain's capabilities peak at different ages. We actually
enjoy multiple periods of blooming in our lives. Based
on several years of research, personal experience, and
interviews with neuroscientists and psychologists, and
countless people at different stages of their careers,
Bloom reveals how and when we achieve full potential-and why an algorithmic acuity in math is such an anomaly
in terms of career success.

Wild Tales Graham Nash 2013-09-17 From Graham Nash—the
legendary musician and founding member of the iconic
bands Crosby, Stills & Nash and The Hollies—comes a
candid and riveting autobiography that belongs on the
reading list of every classic rock fan. Graham Nash's
songs defined a generation and helped shape the history
of rock and roll—he’s written over 200 songs, including
such classic hits as "Carrie Anne," “On A Carousel,”
"Simple Man," "Our House," “Marrakesh Express,” and
"Teach Your Children." From the opening salvos of the
British Rock Revolution to the last shudders of
Woodstock, he has rocked and rolled wherever music
mattered. Now Graham is ready to tell his story: his
lower-class childhood in post-war England, his early
days in the British Invasion group The Hollies; becoming
the lover and muse of Joni Mitchell during the halcyon
years, when both produced their most introspective and
important work; meeting Stephen Stills and David Crosby
and reaching superstardom with Crosby, Stills, Nash &
Young; and his enduring career as a solo musician and
political activist. Nash has valuable insights into a
world and time many think they know from the outside but
few have experienced at its epicenter, and equally
wonderful anecdotes about the people around him: the
Beatles, the Stones, Hendrix, Cass Elliot, Dylan, and
other rock luminaries. From London to Laurel Canyon and
beyond, Wild Tales is a revealing look back at an
extraordinary life—with all the highs and the lows; the
love, the sex, and the jealousy; the politics; the
drugs; the insanity—and the sanity—of a magical era of
music.
Doing Good Better William MacAskill 2015-08-04 Almost
all of us want to make a difference. So we volunteer,
donate to charity, recycle or try to cut down our carbon
emissions. But rarely do we know how much of a
difference we're really making. In a remarkable reexamination of the evidence, Doing Good Better reveals
why buying sweatshop-produced goods benefits the poor;
why cosmetic surgeons can do more good than charity
workers; and why giving to a relief fund is generally
not the best way to help after a natural disaster. By
examining the charities you give to, the volunteering
you do, the goods you buy and the career you pursue,
this fascinating and often surprising guide shows how
through simple actions you can improve thousands of
lives - including your own.
You Turn Ashley Stahl 2021-01-26 If you're thinking
about buying this book, it's probably because it feels
like something's missing in your career. Guess what? It
could be YOU. Whether you're living for the weekends or
counting the minutes until 5 pm every day, life is too
short to wish it away because you feel stuck in your
job. The good news is that you have the power to stop
living on autopilot and turn your career around. "Follow
your passion," "find your purpose," and "do what you
love" have joined the parade of bland directives that
aren't doing much to actually help you figure out what
you're meant to do with your career. Instead, they only
create more confusion. If all we had to do is "follow
our bliss" . . . why aren't we blissful yet? The truth
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